
OFFICIAL 

   YOUR ELF 

Letter!from!!

Dear Boys and Girls, 

Santa has many many children to watch this year and has decided to send me, your vey own class elf, to keep an eye on 
all you boys and girls. I am a magic elf and I will fly to the North Pole every night while you are sleeping to report to 
Santa Claus about your behavior. I help Santa make the naughty and nice list, so you can be sure I am watching you! 

I am sure you will be put on the nice list! To be sure you make it on the nice list, you must remember to 
be kind and loving to everyone and everything. Being nice, sharing and being a good listener at school  
are great ways to get on the nice list. 
I hope you will take good care of me. I am a new elf and still have a lot to learn.  Would you like to 
name me? I am so excited to stay with you in your classroom! Did you know that I like to eat crackers 
and water most nights? Santa also treats me to cookies when I am a good elf. I love to play and go on 
adventures! 
Be gentle! Although I am a magical elf, I am not a toy. You can talk to me (I am a very good listener),. 
but you must not touch me. Too much handling will cause me to lose my magic. 
On Christmas Eve when Santa delivers your toys, he will take me back to the North Pole with him .If you 
have done a good job taking care of me at school, he might send me to visit again next year! I am very 
excited to spend this holiday season with you boys and girls! 
. Your Elf on the Shelf P.S  
Be NICE not NAUGHTY 

watch for a Mystery Student in the 
classroom. In the morning when you 
arrive, I will choose a student in my 
head to watch extra closely. If that 
student follows all of Mrs. Nork’s 
directions and is kind and caring all day, 
the student will receive a note from me 
on their table the next morning. Not 
only will your parents learn that you 
were a fantastic listener in school, but 
you will also get to select a prize! I 
hope you like what I picked out for  
you! Good luck! !!!

Dear Boys and Girls, 
!
Yesterday I heard Mrs. Nork talk about a Mystery 
Walker. That got me thinking. I want to do something 
just like that with you all! Because I can’t watch you in 
the hallway (that’s Mrs. Nork’s job), I am going to
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